
 

TABLE OF CONTENTS UPDATE 

 

Greetings, 

The Reporting Table of Contents will be updated in the WyoCloud system the weekend of March 
25th, 2022. This update will include the addition of a new Restricted Financial Reports 
Dashboard. The reports moving to the new restricted dashboard are the Payroll Expenditure 
without Fringe and Payroll Funding - Salaries and Element Entries. 
 
Cost Center Approvers and Decentralized Human Representatives will automatically have access 
to the new dashboard. If you are not a Cost Center Approver or Decentralized Human 
Representative and feel you need access to it for your role please complete the steps listed in 
the Gaining Access to Role-Restricted Reports QRG. 
 
We will be covering this item in the upcoming Deep Dive. 

Best, 

The WyoCloud Team  

Contact Information  

The WyoCloud Team: 
WyoCloud@uwyo.edu 
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
WyoCloud-Help@uwyo.edu 
307-766-4357, Option #1 
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